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Hi Laura,

Yes, we have a response. I've uploaded the letter in the Agency Comment Letters folder.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Fri, Apr 9, 2021 at 5:35 AM Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
wrote:

Good morning Bradley,

 

Hope all is well. Have you received any response from the LAPL? Is there any
way to follow up with them? 

 

Thank you

 

Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
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